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Letter or Email Response: 
I would like to lodge my strongest disapproval to any development on Jessel Green, The road and pavement around 
Jessel Green are a disgrace clogged with parked cars the pavements are dangerous due to lack of maintenance and 
over use. The local people use this open area to play ,exercise , and socialise, to many open areas on the estate have 
been developed over the years and it's time to stop. Paul Debnam    
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